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Dear Committee 
 
My objection to battery cages is simple: There should not be a major discrepancy between animal 
cruelty legislation for domestic pets farm animals. 
 
It makes no sense in modern Australia that inflicting undue suffering on a pet carries a jail sentence, 
while doing so to a farm animal is endorsed by government.  
 
Please end battery farming as soon as possible.   
 
Even animals valued only for their eggs or meat deserve a cruelty free life. 
 
Thank you 
 
Suzanne Jeremy 

 


